SOCIAL MEETING

JANUARY 8, 2016

Joan Fulchino opened the meeting and welcomed everyone who was in attendance. Approximately 25 people stayed for the meeting after the Coffee. Joan said that the renovation to the Clubhouse had been completed over the summer and everyone agreed that was well done and quite a change from what we had. The final cost for the project was under the \$2,000 the Social Committee had allotted. Joan mentioned that information regarding tours had been sent to the Office and that she was posting the information in case anyone was interested.

Treasurer's Report - Vickie VanMeier Vickie was unable to attend the meeting so Joan gave the report.

Expenses:

Renovation of Clubhouse - \$1,869.26

Balance in checking - Jan. 7, 2016 \$2,920.20

Social Committee \$2,885.48 Bingo \$34.72

- The calendar of upcoming events was set as follows:
 - Jan. 16 Meet & Greet Brunch Joan Fulchino & Ann Dolan
 - 23 Clubhouse Yard Sale Barbara Bruce
 - 27 Happy Hour Sing-a-long Steve Richer
 - 30 Pancake Breakfast Don & Carol Lane
 - Feb. 3 Doo-wop Dance Party Bill Tow
 - 6 Coffee need volunteers
 - 7 Super Bowl Party Bob Martin, Don Lane & Fred Huber

- 13 Penny Sale & Potluck Dinner Barbara Bruce
- 20 Coffee Jeannette Mellon & Shirley Stacey
- 27 Reading Southern Comfort & Spaghetti Dinner Charles & Vickie Craig
- March 6 Beach Party (raindate 3/19) Don Lane
 - 16 St. Patrick's Party Hubers, Martins & Hortons
 - 26 Easter Brunch Joan Fulchino & Ann Dolan
 - 27 Easter Dinner Fred & Linda Huber, Bob & Nancy Martin

If anyone has another idea for a party or event, see Joan.

Bingo will be on Monday nights starting Jan. 11

The following will be held if there is enough interest: Ladies' Tues. a.m. Golf & Thurs. a.m. Shuffleboard

Other matters discussed:

Ann Dolan suggested that we purchase a covering for the Bingo cabinet and possibly the large serving tables. She will get prices and report at the next meeting.

Linda Huber – a large table is broken and the consensus is that it should be replaced. She will order a replacement table.

Many of the chairs are broken and should be replaced. This will be discussed at the next meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Huber